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Frestedt, Rebecca

From: Frank Gross <frank@thunderroadguitars.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 11:10 AM

To: Frestedt, Rebecca

Subject: Assessment for 4914 rainier have a

CAUTION: External Email 

 

Hi Rebecca 

 

Below is my assessment of the current state of the siding. I will send a photo of the siding material used on the 

southside of the building tomorrow in the AM. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am the owner of 4914 Rainier Ave S Seattle, WA 98118. I have owned and renovated residential and commercial 

properties and it is my opinion and the opinion of Rick Percival of Titan Remodel Services and Jeff Angell of Angell 

construction that the siding on the west facing / front facing side of the building is rotting and decomposing and needs 

to be replaced. Boards on this era began popping out of framing last year and the boards themselves are rotten. Both 

Rick and Jeff also gave their professional opinion that the existing siding is rotting and needs to be replaced. 

 

As the owner and custodian of this property It is my duty to preserve this building and protect my investment. I believe 

ignoring the need for new siding on this side of the building will cause further deterioration and could cause further 

damage to the structural integrity of the building. For reference of the area I am talking about please see the attached 

photo. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


